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MOREMORE
This year, the Municipality is spreading

out the two tax bills as much as possible
to provide  relief for those who are out of
work or facing financial hardship due to

the COVID-19 pandemic.

TIME

DUE
DATES
DUE
DATES
The interim tax bill will be issued May 1, 2020
and payment will not be due until July 31, 2020.
 

The next water bill will be issued in April 2020
and payment will not be due until July 31, 2020 

EXTENDED

NONO
Effective immediately, the Municipality

will not be charging interest on all tax and
water accounts. Interest will resume for
the month of July for those accounts not

paid by July 31st, 2020.

INTEREST 
CHARGES

In response to the economic impact of COVID-19,
the Municipality of the County of Kings is
implementing the following changes:

QUESTIONS?
If you have questions about your property tax or water bills,

Municipal staff can be reached through the general office at (902) 678-6141 or
1-888-337-2999 or by emailing inquiry@countyofkings.ca.

 
For information on Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19)

including social distancing, self isolation, when to get help and more, please
visit novascotia.ca/coronavirus.


